
 

  

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 

TO: ALL LOCAL UNIONS WITH MEMBERS EMPLOYED BY YRC FREIGHT, 

HOLLAND, AND NEW PENN MOTOR EXPRESS 

 

FROM: James P. Hoffa, Chairman 

Teamsters National Freight Industry Negotiating Committee 

Ernie Soehl, Co-Chairman  

Teamsters National Freight Industry Negotiating Committee 

 

DATE: April 1, 2019 

 

RE:  Teamsters National Freight – Two-Person Committee Meeting 

This will serve as notice that a meeting has been scheduled to review the tentative National 

Agreement covering YRC Freight, Holland and New Penn and Supplemental Agreements. 

Please make the necessary arrangements for a representative(s) to attend this very important 

Two-Person Committee Meeting, on Wednesday, April 10, 2019, beginning at 12:00p.m. We 

are anticipating the meetings to end by 5:00p.m. 

The meetings will be held at the Hilton Chicago O’Hare Airport, O’Hare International Airport, 

Chicago, IL 60666. A block of rooms has been reserved for our group at a rate of $209.00, and 

you should contact the hotel directly at (773) 686-8000 or 1-800-HILTONS to make your 

reservation advising them advising them you are with the following group code: “International 

Brotherhood of Teamsters” and/or the name of the event: “YRCW NMFA Two-Man”. The room 

block cut-off date is April 3, 3019.  

Additionally, please provide this office with the names of the Representative(s) attending from 

your Local Union. You may send this information via email to aernest@teamster.org. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the National Freight Division at (202) 624-8761.   

Thank you. 

 

 

JPH/ES/ae 

 

cc: Ken Hall, General Secretary-Treasurer 

 Todd Thompson, Executive Assistant to the General President 

 IBT Vice Presidents 

 National and Supplemental Negotiating Committees 
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